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[EXTERNAL] Appointments to Hazardous Materials Commission

Gary and Jean Pokorny <gjpokorn@Imi.net>
Wed 12/18/2019 3:21 PM

To: Michael Kent <Michael.Kent@hsd.cccounty.us>
Cc: Mark Ross <markrcr@sbcglobal.net>; Edi Birsan <citycouncil@ci.concord.ca.us>

ﬂl 1 attachments (136 KB)
PastedGraphic-1.pdf;

COUNTY MAYORS
CONFERNCE

The Contra Costa Mayors Conference, at their November 7 meeting, unanimously recommended
Martinez Council Member Mark Ross for a new term ending Dec. 31, 2023 as a member of the
Contra Costa Hazardous Materials Commission. Since Mark is a continuing appointment I am not
sending any contact information for him as you already have this. I am copying Mark with this
email.

Michael,

At the December 5 meeting of the Conference, the mayors unanimously recommended Concord
Council Member Edi Birsan for appointment to the Commission for a term as an alternate member
ending Dec. 31, 2023. Mr. Birsan can be contacted at (925) 671-3158 and by email at:
citycouncil@cityofconcord.org. I do not have personal phone numbers nor email for him.Iam
copying him with this email and he may be in contact with you with alternate information.

Please consider this as official notification of these recommended appointments. As I understand
it, they must be confirmed by the Board of Supervisors. Feel free to make copies of this notification
for your files.

I am copying both recommended appointees with this email so that you and they can
communicate with regard to any forms they may need to fill out prior to Board confirmation of

their appointments.

Happy Holidays.
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